
EPSU protests interference Georgian government 
in union actions and internal affairs

(21 September 2017) There were several reports recently that the Georgian 
government has intervened in peaceful actions and demonstrations of unions in 
Georgia. It has tried to influence the outcome of elections for President and 
leadership positions in the Georgian Confederation GTUC. EPSU wrote a letter to the 
government to refrain from these actions joining ETUC and ITUC in its critique of the 
government.

For information from ITUC   and here
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